May 15, 2023

Meeting number 886 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday,
May 15, 2023, by Vice President, Ruth Weidenborner. 17 members and one guest were present. We
enjoyed a dish to pass luncheon.

After lunch, our guest, Victor Town Historian, Babette Huber offered members a free DVD on the
Victor Town History. She also mentioned the First Thursday Lecture on June 1 about the Ewing
Racing Team. Then she read stories from Francis Tischer and Sheldon Fisher about events that
occurred in Victor’s past.

After the presentation, Vice President Ruth Weidenborner started the regular meeting at 1:13 PM.
Secretary’s Report: The minutes from the May 1st meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer’s Report: As of May 15, there is $417.95 in the Treasury. $10.50 from the 50/50 raffle was
added and $63.21 for the pizza was deducted.

Birthday: None
Anniversary: None
Sunshine Report: Sue Howland sent a card to Jerry Annesi.

Entertainment:

¢ Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for Victoria from the Cooperative Extension
to present a program on “Full Care of House Plants” in the fall.

e The presentation on the Paranormal was postponed due to an injury suffered by the presenter.

e Later in the year, there will be a presentation on UFO’s.

e Members expressed interest in three trips: Carol King the Musical, Kenny Rogers Tribute, and
a Comedy show. She is waiting for updates.

e Brianna, the new representative from the Legacy, will attend a future meeting.

Old Business: None

New Business:
o Betty Powell and Kathy Wagner will bring desserts to the next meeting.
e Barb Millard shared information about the Senior Ball at the Victor School. She and Jerry
enjoyed themselves. She complimented the Key Club Students who ran the event. She
encouraged everyone to attend next year’s Prom.

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner: None
50/50 Raffle: Muriel Nado won $7.50 in the 50/50 raffle.
Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories.

There were dominos after the meeting.
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Vice President Ruth Weidenborner closed the meeting at 1:28 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kathy Wagner, Secretary
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